
RESIDENTS! BUSINESS OWNERS! 
COMMUNITY ORGANIZATIONS!

Philadelphia Redevelopment Authority issued a Request 
for Proposals (RFP) that invited competitive proposals for 
the purchase and development of the parcel located at 
800-830 Vine Street. A total of two (2) submissions were 
submitted in response to this RFP and both teams have 
been invited to present their proposals to the public and 
address any questions from the community.

For more information on this event, please contact the
office of Councilman Squilla at (215) 686-3458 or the 
Philadelphia Redevelopment Authority at (215) 854-6500.

REDEVELOPMENT
PROPOSALS FOR
800-830 VINE ST. 

Hosted by:

and

Date:

MONDAY, 
MARCH 6, 2017
6:00 PM

Location:

SEPTA 
TRAINING CENTER
1234 MARKET STREET
3RD FLOOR
PHILADELPHIA PA 19107
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